
 
 
Dear Bearcat Families, 
 
​ I am very pleased to announce that we have hired Mr. Darin Harman to fill our open position in 

the Business department at Huntingdon Area High School beginning on September 16, 2025. Mr. Harman 

is a HAHS graduate, and we are thrilled to have him as a part of our team. Please see below for a brief 

introduction from Mr. Harman: 

“My name is Darin Harman, and I am excited to introduce myself as the new Business Teacher at 
Huntingdon Area High School. I am honored to have the opportunity to work with your children 
and help them develop skills that will serve them far beyond the classroom. While this is my first 
year teaching, I bring with me five years of experience running my own business, buying and 
selling sports cards, as well as recent experience in real estate, including successfully flipping my 
first home. These entrepreneurial experiences have given me practical insight into the challenges 
and rewards of business ownership, which I am eager to share with my students. In addition to 
teaching, I am a volunteer junior high football coach and assistant junior high boys’ basketball 
coach.  
In my classroom, students will explore real-world topics such as financial planning, budgeting, 
saving & investing, and banking, with an emphasis on hands-on learning and problem-solving. My 
goal is to not only teach them the fundamentals of business but also to foster confidence, 
creativity, and critical thinking.” 

 
Mr. Harman brings a unique perspective and real-world experience to the classroom, providing 

our students with vast learning opportunities in the realm of business education. We look forward to a 

successful school year for your students in Mr. Harman’s classroom. 

 

Sincerely, 

Miss Holly Boyles 
High School Principal 
 


